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The July meeting was called to 
order by President Bill Lockett 
(KD5DOB) with 28 members and 
guests.   
 
The meeting minutes were read 
by Chris Pape (KE5JZN) which 
was approved with no 
corrections.  The treasurer’s 
report was read with a June 
balance of $2709.62 with a 
phone bill of $30.00 and a 
deposit of $37.00 for July’s 
balance being $2716.62 
 
REPEATER REPORT:  
The in-town receiver has been 
moved from the stadium to Ken 
Esadooah’s (KC5OU) place for 
some work. The plan is that it 
will be changed to the same 
frequency as the out of town 
receiver but with a different pl 
tone. 
 
CORA REPORT:  
Associated radio and WB0W 
have commited to being there. 
Prizes this year include IC-7000, 
FT-8800R, and 8 VX-25R. 
 
 
 
 

VE TEAM: 
9 test takers 
6 new technicians 
2 upgrades 
The VE team has had more test 
takers so far this year than all of 
last year. 
 
NET REPORTS: All nets are up 
and running and active.   
 
 
  OLD BUSINESS:  
No Old Buisness 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
The club is out of QSL cards. 
It has been tabled till next 
meeting for discussion and may 
have a design contest. 
 
TECH PROGRAM:  
Chris Pape (KE5JZN) gave a 
presentation on the Field Day 
results. 
 
With that, the meeting was 
closed at 10:33 AM.   
 
73 de KE5JZN 
-Chris Pape 
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